
 
 
 
 
 

Implementation of Haulier Weight Restrictions at Port Klang – 
Effective May 1, 2025 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
Effective May 1, 2025, the Port Klang Authority (PKA) will enforce new weight restrictions on 
hauliers exceeding the Combined Vehicle Weight (BGK) to minimize road damage, enhance safety, 
and reduce maintenance costs. 
 
Key Implementation Details 
 

• Import Transactions: All bookings will be verified at the booking stage. If the total load 
exceeds the BGK, the booking will be rejected. 

• Export Transactions: Vehicles will be weighed at the port entrance. Hauliers exceeding the 
BGK limit three times will be denied entry into the port. 

• BGK Calculation: The BGK includes the combined weight of the haulier, trailer, and 
container’s Verified Gross Mass (VGM). 

• Haulier Responsibilities: Haulage operators are fully aware of these limitations and should 
advise their customers accordingly. 

• System-Based Monitoring: All weight checks will be automated, with blacklisting managed 
by PKA & MOT. 

• Customer Advisory: Overloading, especially in back-to-back haulage, should be avoided to 
ensure compliance. 

 
 
We appreciate your cooperation in adhering to these regulations to maintain smooth operations.  

Should you have any inquiries, please contact our CS representative in the Hapag-Lloyd Quality 

Centre. 

 

Sincerely, 
 


